
 

 

 

 

 

January 31, 2007 

State of Alaska Office of Special Prosecutions 
Attn.:  Roger Rom, Assistant Attorney General 
310 K. Street, Suite 403 
Anchorage, AK 99501 
 
RE:  State v. Haeg #4MC-S04-24 CR. 

Dear Mr. Rom: 

This letter is in response to your letter dated 1/5/07.  The discovery I requested on 1/4/07 was in regard 
to POST CONVICTION RELIEF – which is a part of the original case. 

Send me the requested items immediately or let me know immediately if I will have to get a court order.  
Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

David S. Haeg 

P.O. Box 123 
Soldotna, Alaska 99669 
Phone: (907) 262-9249 
Fax: (907) 262-8867 


